
Dear AMP Committees,  
 
I would like again to express my gratitude for selecting me for the Award. Though, I made it the 
very last minute, but I am very happy that I attended. It was an honor and pleasure meeting you 
all.  
 
My two-day trip was very short, however, it was very productive; worth the long trip. During the 
meeting, I attended a lot of informative talks, three of them particularly were of my very interest 
as they were related to my current research areas and we exchanged a lot of information after 
the talks. Also, some of the posters were the same. Huge up to dated information in the field. I 
also made some new connections that I am hoping to open other doors for establishing 
connections between our labs. Additionally, I have exchanged contact information with the 
companies that were there, since I am contributing in establish a Molecular Diagnostics lab in a 
new cancer center at the University I am working at, it was very beneficial to explore the 
market.   
 
I am also giving a seminar soon at University and Hospital about the meeting and 
the Association of the Molecular Pathology, in a hope that I can encourage our pathologists to 
do a membership.  
 
Thank you again and looking forward to meeting you all again next year.  
 
Regards, 
Shara Nizamaddin  
 
 


